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To:  <records@wutc.wa.gov>

Cc:  "Anderl, Lisa" <Lisa.Anderl@qwest.com>, "Margaret Schaff" <mschaffpc@worldnet.att.net>, "O'Connell, Timothy J." <TJOCONNELL@stoel.com>, <davidn@lummi-nsn.gov>

Subject:  The Lummi Nation v. Verizon Northwest Inc. and Qwest Corp, Docket UT-060147

Judge Moss,



 The Lummi Nation and Verizon have reached a settlement agreement

that resolves all the issues in this docket between the complainant and

respondents, and obviates the need for further proceedings or appeal.

We plan to submit the agreement to the commission, along with a

supporting memorandum, in the next few days and request tentative

arrangements for review pursuant to WAC 480-07-740(1)(c).



 This email is being sent on behalf of Verizon and the Lummi

Nation, with the Lummi Nation's consent.  Qwest Corporation has also

been notified of the settlement agreement and that the issues in this

matter have been resolved.  



 The attorneys for all parties have been cc'd on this email.

John Ridge

Representing Verizon Northwest Inc.

John H. Ridge

Stoel Rives LLP

600 University Street, Suite 3600

Seattle, WA  98101

206.386.7575 (direct)

206.919.6708 (cell)

206.386.7500 (fax)

jhridge@stoel.com 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION:  Emails from this firm normally contain

confidential and privileged material, and are for the sole use of the

intended recipient.  Use or distribution by an unintended recipient is

prohibited, and may be a violation of law.  If you believe that you

received this in error, please do not read the body of this e-mail and

please inform the sender that you have deleted the e-mail and any

copies.  Thank you.

